For All Korean War Project Website Users

Korean War Project PO Box 180190 Dallas, TX 75218

March 10, 2007

This is going to each person who has used the Korean War Project. Some may be on our newsletters list, members/sponsors or casual users.

All of you have sent email to Hal and I sometime in the past twelve years. We are working to ensure that those of you not wishing to receive email from us will not get one.

This is a one-time update. We hope you enjoy the speedier use of our system.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

For non-members and non-news subscribers:

\_\_\_\_\_

Please consider this an advisory of an upgrade of our services to the public. The website has been upgraded this week. The end result is that you will no longer have long waits for getting to areas of interest.

Feel free to visit the site at any time. You shall not receive the newsletter unless you so desire. (see below)

I am including some easy ways for you to get information from our site at the end of this message.

\_\_\_\_\_

For News subscribers, Members/Sponsors:

On the 3rd of March, I attempted to send a newsletter and tried for 3 days to do so, it failed for the most part. Please forgive me if you received more than one copy of the news. Our old computer used to send our email finally broke down.

WebTV users said they could not read the email news.

If you did not get the newsletter here are some good ways to get it.

Email: news@koreanwar.org (text only version)

Web View: www.koreanwar.org/html/newsletter\_march\_3\_2007.html ("\_" is an underscore not a "-" hyphen)

PDF Document Version in Newspaper column style at: www.koreanwar.org/html/news/news.pdf (good choice)

Ted Barker | Hal Barker Korean War Project